
February 1, 2021 
 
I support Deputy Mayor Carmine Perrelli's motion. Please put my letter on the agenda 
for the February 4th 2021 council meeting, and distribute to all council members. 
Thank you, 
Marlene Orlans 
  
  

Hello Deputy Mayor Perrelli, 
 
Thank you for your e-mail, and thank you for your motion to NOT extend the lockdown. I 
am grateful to you that you are standing up for the citizens of York Region who do not 
support the lockdown. 
 
It's the 300th day of 2 WEEKS TO FLATTEN THE CURVE. We have been dictated to 
when we can leave our home 
what we can buy 
what we have to wear in public (face diaper) 
who we can see at our homes 
we cannot go to church. 
We have lost our basic rights and freedoms. 
 
Since some health officials and politicians feel it is perfectly fine to go on vacation to 
nice locals with their families, that to me states that there is not a pandemic at all. No 
consequences for them, only for us little people who want to leave the house. 
 
All of this fear mongering by MSM and certain politicians plus the call to snitch on fellow 
Canadians is adding to major anxiety and depression. 
 
Please ENDTHE LOCKDOWN! 
 
Sincerely, 
Marlene Orlans 
 


